
Kimberley Bake Sale! 
Dec.��th at the Winter Concert

We are looking for baked good     

donations for the Annual Bake Sale 

that takes place as part of the         

KPS Winter Concert on Dec. ��th.

Please support Kimberley’s School 

Council, channel your inner Betty 

Crocker and fire up those ovens!

All nut-free baked goods are to             

be delivered to the Office                     

by December ��th. 


